
FROM: Mr. Browett 
             Junior Class Sponsor 
 
May 2, 2017 
 
Just a gentle reminder: 
 
Tickets belong to the original purchaser and may not be sold, given or transferred 
to anyone else.  Anyone showing up at the Prom that did not purchase the ticket 
will not be granted entry. 
 
All guests must show up with the person that purchased the ticket, they may not 
attend prom by themselves. 
 
All prom attendees must have a photo ID with them to gain entry. 
 
If you have any questions please see Mr. Browett in room A25 before Thursday 
May 11th.  
 
Because of other activities going on in Gulfport there will be no on-site parking 
this year.  There are two parking lots off site which we will use and there will be a 
Trolley running all evening from 5:30 P-11:30 P to bring you from the lots and 
back.  There are maps and directions on the back of this letter! 
 
Look forward to an awesome prom and thank you for your cooperation! 
 
Mr. Browett 
 
 
 
 


